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Tuesday 28 May 2019 Term 2 Week 5 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

TERM 2 

Thursday 30 May  Group 18 Rugby League 

Friday 31 May  FNC Zone Cross Country 

Wednesday 5 June  FNC Dance at HOTA 

Thursday 6 June  Tennis vs Bilambil 

Monday 10 June  QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY HOLIDAY 

Wednesday 12 June  FNC Rugby Union 

Thursday 13 June  AFL Gala Day 

Friday 14 June  NC Cross Country 

Friday 21 June  SRC Jump Rope for Heart 

Thursday 27 June  ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

 
PSSA State Soccer 

Congratulations to Molly and  
Izzy for representing North 
Coast at the State PSSA Soccer 
Championships in Lismore last 
week. You have made Kingy PS 
very proud! 

 

 

 

 

PSSA State AFL 

A huge congratulations to  
Harry, Riley and Harrison for 
representing the North Coast 
at PSSA State AFL in Sydney 
last week. Their amazing     
attitudes and sportsmanship 
make us all so proud.  
Well done boys! 

ASSEMBLY TIMES 

Whole School  11:45am Monday weekly 

ES1  - Kinder  11:50am  Wednesday odd weeks  

STAGE 1 - Yr 1 & 2 12:45pm Thursday odd weeks 

STAGE 2 - Yr 3 & 4 12:30pm  Thursday even weeks 

STAGE 3 - Yr 5 & 6 12.00pm Wednesday even weeks 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 
 

Staff Development Day 

With this week being the middle of term 2, it is timely 
to remind everyone, that term 2 ends for students on 
July 4th. July 5th will be a Staff Development Day for 
teachers. As previously advertised, this is a change of 
date, from the first day on term 3. 

Staff will be engaged in professional learning with    
several other schools on the North Coast, developing 
skills based on Professor John Hatte’s work on “Visible 
Learning”; helping students to understand how they 
learn, embed a common language of learning across the 
school, focus on critical and constructive feedback,   
student voice and many other strategies.  

So, please remember:  

 Last day of term 2 is July 4th. 

 First day of term 3 is July 22nd.  

 

Extra Curricula News 

Our students continue to excel in a range of sports, with 
representative players competing last week, in soccer 
and AFL and our boys’ cricket and senior rugby union 
teams progressing to the next round. 

Congratulations to all participants and thank you to all 
families who make this possible for our students. 

I wish our dance groups success next week, as they  
venture onto the stage at the North Coast Dance     
Festival. They have all put in many hours of practice, it 
is “time to shine!“ 

 

Diana Foley 
Principal 

 

PBL Winners Week 4 

Early Stage 1 Assembly Term 2 
11:50am - 12:35pm Wednesday odd weeks  

 

These are the classes that are running the assembly: 
Wk 5  - 29th May (KF)    Wk 7 - 12th June (KH)  
Wk 9  - 26th June (KR) 
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Year 3/4 Camp Goodenough 

Reminder, balance of payment is due by Friday 7 June 
(week 6) to enable students to attend this wonderful 
camp. 

Year 5/6 Canberra excursion  

Payment for this trip can be made in instalments with 
final payment due by 26 July.  Flights have been booked 
and paid, any late withdrawals from the camp will be   
expected to pay a cancellation fee as well as the         
non-refundable deposit of $100 

Late Students 

Reminder, if your child is late, you must either           
accompany your child to the office, phone the office, or 
send a note with your child explaining why they are late. 

 

 
OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.00pm 

VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED  
for Uniform Shop 

Monday & Wednesday  8:30 - 9:30am 
Please call Mel on 02 6674 1467 

LIBRARY NEWS 
Last week Kingscliff Public School participated in the  
National Simultaneous Storytime (NSS). Every year a  
picture book, written and illustrated by an Australian   
author and illustrator, is read simultaneously in libraries, 
schools, preschools, childcare centres, family homes, 
bookshops and many other places around the country in 
order to promote the value of reading and literacy, the 
value and fun of books and celebrate Australian writers 
and publishers. This year we thoroughly enjoyed ‘Alpacas 
with Maracas’ by Matt Cosgrove 

UNIFORM SHOP 
AUTUMN SPECIAL, now the weather is cooling down check out 
these amazing specials available at the uniform shop. Remember 
to label all uniforms including hats so they can be returned if 
they end up in lost property. 
 
Limited sizes and stock 
Track pants, sizes (4,6,8,10,12,14,16,18) only $15 
Spray jackets, sizes (4,12,14,16) only $20 
Senior jackets for year 5 and 6 students $30 
 
Second hand uniforms also available, limited stock and sizes all 
$5 a piece. 
 

 Spray jacket       Senior jacket     Track pants 

Uniform shop 
Monday 8:30—9:30 AND Wednesday 8:30—9:30 

Uniforms can be purchased outside of these times online via the 
PAYMENT tab (POP) on the school website, orders will be filled 
and delivered to students on the next available uniform shop 
day. Hats can be purchased any day. 

 

PBL 

 

 

 

Kingscliff Public School we include others. 

How do we include others?  

 

Term 2 Week 5 Be Respectful:  

Include others. 

We use 
manners. 

We care about 
others. 

We ask others 
to join in the 

game. 

We listen 
to others.  
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CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each week  

Commencing Term 2  

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:15 AM 

VOLUNTEER ROSTER 
We are always looking for new volunteers, if you are interested in 

helping even for just an hour once a term, please contact the office 
on 0266 741 467. 

New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 
EFTPOS—This is only for  Parents / Carers to use NOT children  
Online—via School Stream or the school website.  
Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  
Cash—correct money is appreciated. 
All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  
order details.  

REMINDER CANTEEN IS CLOSED ON MONDAYS 

Thursday 30 May 

Kylie, Nadia 

 

Thursday 6 June 

Kylie, Nadia 

Friday 31 May 

Cath, Debbie, Shae, Trish & 

Alison 

Friday 7 June 

Holly, Laelia, Shae & Trish 

KIMP NEWS 

KIMP News 

Fantastic Band Workshop on Sunday! On Sunday 45 of 
our dedicated Senior Band and Big Band musicians came to 
school for the morning for a 4 hour band workshop. We 
held the first of these workshops last year and they are so 
worthwhile they are now set to be a regular feature on the 
KIMP calendar. Yesterday we had 10 wonderful teenage 
mentors who very generously gave their time to come 
along and mentor our young musicians. Many of these 
mentors are ex KIMP students who are now continuing 
their music at high school. Our students absolutely love 
playing with the teenagers and hang off their every word 
and every note...they listen to them far more than they do 
to me!  A huge thank you to our mentors for this workshop 
- Jake, Casey, Holly, Isla (Kingy High) and Gabby, Tuscany, 
Travis, Sammy, Aiden, Talulah (Palm Beach Currumbin 
SHS). Thank you too to parents who gave up weekend time 
to bring their children to the workshop and then came back 
for the informal performance at the end (and provided us 
all with a delicious morning tea!!!). Don't forget diary dates 
for the next two workshops - Sunday 21st July (last day of 
next holidays) and Sunday 18th August (after the Canberra 
trip). 

All students in Intermediate Band and Senior Band must 
have a band folder to keep their music in. Folders are  
available for purchase from the office for $30.  At the     
moment there are a large number of students without  
folders which means they are losing music which then 
needs to be replaced. It also means they are unable to 
practice properly at home. Thank you for your support in 
ensuring your band student has what they need for band. 

All KIMP students have plenty to practice at home so you 
should be hearing lots of great playing at home. Thank you 
for encouraging your child and making sure they have a 
well established practice routine as this is the key to     
making good progress and to enjoying your instrument and 
band. 

Thank you for your wonderful support!!! 
 
Nicky Cooper 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au 
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 TILING CONTRACTOR 

Floors & Walls 

Quality Work 

25 Years Experience 

Phone Mike Sawyer 0414 071 486 

NSW Lic 157084C 

 

 

ADVERTISE HERE 

$50 per term 

THIS WEEK AROUND THE SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our boys cricket team on defeating Mullumbimby 
PS in Round 3 of the PSSA Knockout Competition. It was also         
wonderful to catch up with our past Principal, David Lees.  

Congratulations to our Senior Rugby Union team winning 
through to round 3 of the NSW PSSA state knockout titles 


